

Dear Groundhog,

What do you prefer, a longer winter or an earlier spring? Write a letter to Groundhog. Give at least 3 reasons to persuade Groundhog to call an early spring or to declare six more weeks of winter.

Groundhog would love to answer your letter! Ask a parent or teacher's permission and help to send your letter to Groundhog. Groundhog does not have his own email account. No worries! You can send your letter to the author of **Groundhog's Dilemma** (kristenremenar@gmail.com) and she will share it with him!